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*********************************************************

 Welcome to Lisa, the New Manager of the 

Newburgh Senior Center!!!!! 
          “I am glad to be here and excited to be the new manager of the Newburgh Senior Center.  As a Marine, I served my country, and now 

I am so pleased to be able to serve my community by working here with you.  My desire is that you would feel free to discuss any concerns, 

issues or ideas with me.  Pam left such a legacy and my hope is to build on it and make the Center the place you want it to be.  Over the next 

few weeks, my goal is to get to know you, have you get to know me and learn what goes on at the NSC. Thank you so much for your friendly 

and welcoming spirits! More to come,” LisaLisaLisaLisa   

 

****************************************************************** 

 Over the next few weeks, Lisa will give us more of her story, and she will 

learn about the Newburgh Senior Center.  We are all excited to start this next 

“chapter” of the Center’s history!  Many thanks to Suzan Sorensen, Velda 

Warner, Steve Amos and especially Barb Isaac for “going the extra mile” 

during the transition from Pam to Lisa. 

 

September was a good month for the Center.  Who would have thought that 

“Butts and Ribs” would have not only been a fundraiser, but a 

“friendraiser”for us?  We had many visitors who didn’t know we were here, 

who took a tour of the Center as they picked up their orders.  Many thanks to 

the Newburgh Barbeque Coalition who donated their time and talents to 

support the Center! 

 

 

A Big Happy Birthday to: 
 



Agnes Spillman-October 02 

Joan Holsapple-October 02 

Dorothy Morris- October 03 

Velda Warner-October 03 

Twana Mrock-October 10 

Susan Thomas-October 21 

Suzan Sorsesen-October 31 

 
                                

 

 

 

We thank ourWe thank ourWe thank ourWe thank our    October Day SponsorsOctober Day SponsorsOctober Day SponsorsOctober Day Sponsors    
  

*Dr. Henry and Janet Bockelman sponsor October 12, the Traditional Columbus 

Day.  Look what Columbus found when he wasn’t looking! Thank you Dr. and 

Mrs. Bockelman for your support. 

  

*Dennis Martin sponsors October 26, in honor of his late mother, Evelyn Martin.  

Evelyn loved people and would urge you to let the people you love know how much 

they mean to you, while you are still able to do it.  Thank you Dennis. 

  

*Bruce and Carol Baker, of Newburgh Healthcare, sponsor October 31-

Halloween.  They urge us all to drive carefully and be conscious of children trick 

or treating over the Halloween weekend. Thank you Bruce and Carol for being 

such good friends of the Center.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

KAZOO BAND SCHEDULE- 

 



We are always looking for new members, so come and join us!!  You will 

really enjoy being a blessing to others! 

  
� Thursday, October 07, 1:00 pm-after SWIRCA exercise -

Kazoo Practice. 

� Thursday, October 14 at 2:30 pm at Woodlands-Please be 

there by 2:15 pm. 

� Wednesday, October 20 at 2:30 pm at Angel River - Please 

be there by 2:15 pm. 

� Tuesday, October 26 at 2:30 pm at Newburgh Healthcare 

Center.  Please be there by 2:15 pm. 

 
**************************************************************** 

Special Observances for the month of October  
 

Pastor Appreciation Month 

 

Breast Cancer Awareness Month 

 

AIDS Awareness Month 

 

Fire Prevention Month – (change your smoke detector batteries! And thank a Fire 

Fighter!!) 

 

Family History Month  

 

******************************************************************* 

Check out the Calendar for October Events:   
Special note:  October 11- Potluck lunch and Candidates’ Day!!!  Here is a chance 

to meet the candidates and ask questions. 

 

 


